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DIVISION 22 STANDARDS        No Action
              

BACKGROUND OR SUMMARY

Every year, every school district in Oregon has a statutory requirement to 
submit a report to our community outlining our compliance with the Division 
22 Standards. The document we are providing outlines our compliance with 
those standards. 

The Oregon Department of Education (ODE) requires each district to use the 
form we have submitted and further requires that we post this information on 
our website, which we have done.

A more detailed explanation of the Division 22 reporting process is at the 
beginning of the submitted report. 


